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BOARD ACTIONS

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: Jerald Jones Woolfolk, Ph.D., Preside
DATE: February 4, 2021

SUBJECT: Action ltems - Board of Curators

During its meeting on February 4, 2021 the Lincoln University Board of Curators
approved the following:

1. Elected Officers for 2021

President Victor B. Pasley

Vice President Vernon V. Bracy
Secretary Richard G. Callahan
Treasurer Richard R, Popp

2. Accepted the audit report prepared by Baird, Kuriz, and Dobson {BKD)
LLP for the year ending June 30, 2020. (For additional information, contact
Mrs. Sandy Koetting, Vice President for Administration and Finance)

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be held on
Thursday, April 15, 2021
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